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A RANSOM NOTE 

In This Issue 

 

President’s Comments 

 

We hope you enjoy the look 

back to 50 years from January, 

February, and March of 1971!  

 

The Town of Clarence will be 

celebrating its incorporation 

of 213 years in March!  

President’s Comments 

  We hope everyone is well. 2020 has been a very trying year for us all. We 
had to cancel our special programs. Museum and genealogy research hours 
were altered or entirely closed down. With most of our volunteers in the risk 
age, we erred on the side of caution. The Trustees are hopeful that 2021 will 
bring some relief to the restrictions, so the society can get back to some sort 
of normalcy. 
 
  We want to thank everyone for your patience this past year and want you to 
know our main goal was to keep everyone healthy and safe. During this 
“down” time, exhibits are being worked on. There is going to be a new Norman 
Rockwell collection exhibit. The Clarence Book Collection is now at a new cost 
of $13 and orders may be placed on the society website. 
 
  Plans continue for the Erie County Bicentennial Celebration for 2021. The 
Clarence Historical Society is partners with Alden Historical Society, Lancaster 
Historical Society and Newstead Historical Society. The official dates are April 
2021 – October 2021.  
 
  Please keep watching our social media – website, Facebook, etc. for more 
information and opening of the museum. Remember – we are all in this to-
gether! 
 
  I wish everyone a safe and happy 2021! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Doug Larkin 
President 
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Town historian has busy year  

Oneta Baker, town historian, has helped residents of several different states with their.historical research during the past 

year.  
In a year-end report submitted to the town board and read at last Wednesday's session, Mrs. Baker said Clarence materials 

have been used by a wide assortment of researchers. Authors have asked for material, and an inquiry from a person working 

on Indian culture got a helping hand from the historian.  
Hunt's Corners Baptist Church, celebrating its 133rd anniversary, received memorabilia for a historical display during 

their celebration.  
Many different girl scout groups have also visited with Mrs. Baker, and were given the opportunity to study and ask ques-

tions about our town's history.  
Wallace Gibson, noting Mrs.  

Baker's tireless efforts in serving the town of Clarence, said that "very little of the work she has done is reported here," and 

that we are "quite fortunate in having a person like Oneta who gives everyone in town who needs service all she can."  
Councilman Gerard Richter said the whole board agrees the job being done by Mrs. Baker is excellent, and Supervisor 

Norman L. Witnauer closed the meeting by thanking her for the report.  

 

Article Sourced from the January 13, 1971 edition of the Clarence Bee 

Articles sourced from 

the January 20, 1971 

edition of the Clar-

ence Bee 
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Due to Covid-19 and the continued uncertainty ahead, we have decided not to 
schedule any programs for the clubhouse for 2021. We are keeping the best in-

terest of our members, volunteers, and speakers in mind!  
We hope to be back in action for 2022!  

Welcome back to the board, Joseph McGreevy!  

Joe has already brought fresh ideas and a new approach...we are very much looking 

forward to working with Joe!  

Articles sourced from the February 3, 1971 edition of the Clarence 

Bee 
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Article sourced from the February 24, 1971 edition of the Clarence Bee 

Article sourced from the March 

3, 1971 edition of the Clarence 

Bee 
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Crossword Puzzle from the January 13, 1971 edition of the Clarence Bee 
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Articles Sourced from the January, 20 1971 edition of the Clarence Bee 
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Articles sourced from the March 10th and 17th, 1971 edition of the Clarence Bee 

Post cards in this issue of the 
newsletter are courtesy of Patricia 

Geiger.  

 

 
Memorial Parade Approved 

American Legion Post No. 838 received approval to parade along Main Street from the High School 
to the Town Park in celebration of Memorial Day at 11a.m., May 31. They explained that the growth 
of the parade necessitated the change in starting the location which has been at Parker Elementary. 

“March 24, 1971” 

Looking back in 

1971, there were 3 

major projects that 

took place in the 

area, that benefited 

the Town of Clar-

ence. 

• The deign of 

the Clarence 

Town Hall 

• The design of 

the Eastern 

Hills Mall 

• The design of 

Millard Fill-

more Suburban 

Hospital 
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Founded in 1954 
  

10465 Main Street 
P.O. Box 86 

Clarence, New York 14031-0086 
 

Phone: (716) 759-8575 
 

www.clarencehistory.org 
 

Facebook Page: Historical Society of the 
Town of Clarence 

 
Email: museum@clarencehistory.org 

“To Preserve and share the History and Heritage of the Town of Clarence, respecting our past and 

striving into the future.” 

 

http://www.clarencehistory.org

